

Test 1- Unit 7

Ex 1: Fill in the blank with a suitable letter:

- | | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|------------------|-----------------|----------------|
| 1. __racti__e | 2. S__ea__ | 3. W__it__ | 4. E__ail | 5. __eca__se |
| 6. H__bb__ | 7. __es__on | 8. Li__te__ | 9. T__lk | 10. R__ad |
| 11. W__rd | 12. Lea__n | 13. V__cab__lary | 14. Fo__ei__ner | 15. L__ng__age |

Ex 2: Fill in the blank with a suitable word:

- I often English lessons on Wednesday and Friday.
- My brother watching English cartoon on TV.
- He new words in his notebook and reads them aloud.
- do you learn vocabulary?
- I speak English every day with.....friends.
- To practise speaking you can talk foreign friends.
- He also learns English listening to English songs.
- What foreign do you have at school? – I have English and Chinese.
- To practise, I write emails to my friends.
- Why do you learn English? – I want to sing English songs.

Ex 3: Make questions for the following answers:

-
I have English on Wednesday and Friday.
-
Because I want to talk with foreigners.
-
He often read English books in his free time.
-
By writing emails to her friends.
-
Yes, I love English.
-
No, we don't have English on Tuesday.
-
Mai learns English by singing English songs.
-
I write them in my notebook and read them aloud.

Ex 4: Read and match:

1. How many English lessons do you have a week?	1. I usually talk with foreigners.	1.
2. Who is your English teacher?	2. Of course, very much.	2.
3. When do you have English?	3. I listen to English songs and read English books.	3.
4. How do you practise speaking?	4. Because I want to become an English teacher.	4.
5. What do you think about English?	5. Yes, I do. We go to English Club together.	5.
6. How often do you watch English film?	6. It's Miss Huong.	6.
7. Do you help your friends learn English?	7. I have it five times a week.	7.
8. How do you learn English?	8. I sometimes watch after dinner.	8.
9. Do you like English?	9. Mondays and Wednesdays.	9.
10. Why do you learn English?	10. It's a useful and interesting language.	10.

Ex 5: Find and correct the mistake:

1. She practises listen by listening to English songs.
2. I write new words in my notebook and reads them aloud.
3. He writes new words in a small note and stick it on the wall in his bedroom.
4. Mai learns often to speak English by herself.
5. Hoa and Tuan usually writes email to their foreign friends.
6. My mother like learning English too.
7. She learns English because she wants have a good job in the future.
8. You can learn English with singing English songs.

Ex 6: Read the text carefully:

My name is Linh. I'm a pupil at Kim Dong Primary School. I'm in class 5A with Lee and John. I love reading comic books. I often read them in my free time. When I see a new word, I try to guess its meaning. I write the word in my notebook and say it many times. I often stick new words on my bedroom walls and practise reading them aloud. Lee and John love learning English too. We often learn to speak English by talking with our foreign friends in our free time. Lee is very good at English. She usually practises listening by watching cartoons on TV. She learns to write my writing emails to her friends every day. John loves reading. He goes to the library twice or three times a week. He usually read English books to practise reading. They always help me to learn English. We are happy because we can understand each other. English is necessary for communication.

A. True or False: Linh, Lee and John are in class 5A.

1. They love learning English.
2. Lee loves reading English books.
3. Linh likes watching cartoons.

4. They can understand each other.
5. John sticks new words in his bedroom.

B. Answer the following questions:

1. What does Linh do when she see a new word?

.....

2. How do they learn to speak English?

.....

3. Who is good at English?

.....

4. How often does John go to the library?

.....

5. Is English necessary for communication?

.....

Ex 7: Put the words in correct order:

1. I /English/ by /speaking /learn/it /day /every/.

.....

2. English/ Mai /learns /by/ books /reading /free /comic/ in/ her /time/.

.....

3. We/ learn/ friends /talk /English/ our /because /we/ to /with/ want/ foreign/.

.....

4. your /Why/learn /does/ father/ English/?

.....

5. Subject/ English/favourite/ is /my/.

.....

6. How /Mai /often/ have/ do /you /English/,/?

.....

7. I /times /have /a /English /four /week/.

.....

8. My/ TV /sister/ cartoon /always/English/ on/ watches/.